17th May 2021
To whom it may concern,
I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of John Aston, a committed and experienced nurse that I have worked with for three years at Winston Medical Center. As his colleague, Aston is a person whose interest and passion in nursing are unquestionable.
During my engagement with Mr. Aston, he proved that his capability to work long hours and carrying a heavy workload. He was a good communicator and coordinator. His analytical and crisis management skills made him look like an experienced nurse. Whenever Aston was in shift, patients could relax freely with confidence, knowing that they were in better hands.
As I conclude, I would want to reiterate that Mr. Aston has my highest recommendation. I am confident that given the opportunity to pursue further education at your school will help steer his career in the right direction. Even though we will miss him at Winston Medical center, we will wish him the best of her endeavor.
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